
 

 

 
 
 
 

Important reminder about submitting work for 
Art & Design by Submit for Assessment from 
2025 
 
We emailed you in October 2024 about changes to the submission process for Art & Design 
from 2025. We want to make sure that we support you when you prepare and submit work for 
Art & Design from 2025. 
 
What do I need to know? 
From 2025, you will need to submit Art & Design work to us for marking using Submit for 
Assessment.  
 
If you send us any hardcopy work for the following Art & Design syllabuses from 2025, we will 
not mark it: 
 

• Cambridge IGCSE Art & Design (0400/01, 02) 
• Cambridge IGCSE (9–1) Art & Design (0989/01, 02) 
• Cambridge O level Art & Design (6090/01, 02, 03) 
• Cambridge International AS & A Level Art & Design (9479/01, 02, 03). 

 
If we receive any hardcopy work, we will return it to you unmarked, and you must submit the 
work using Submit for Assessment. This may delay your candidates receiving their results. 

We will return work to you at no extra cost in 2025, but you must clear the returned 
shipment through customs and pay any applicable local fees.  
 

What do I need to do? 
Use our ‘Guidance on the administration and online submission of Art & Design’ 
(www.cambridgeinternational.org/support) and Submit for Assessment Administrative 
Guide (www.cambridgeinternational.org/eoguide) for information about how to prepare and 
submit work for Art & Design. 

You can find additional guidance about using Submit for Assessment on our website, 
including a list of FAQs: www.cambridgeinternational.org/submit-for-assessment.  

You must share this information with relevant colleagues in your centre.  
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